
ROUND 2
July 26

4:00-5:30 PM
7:00-8:30 PM

August 1
4:00-5:30 PM
7:00-8:30 PM

September 27
4:00-5:30 PM
7:00-8:30 PM
October 12

4:00-5:30 PM
7:00-8:30 PM

Location:
Ipswich Town Hall
Meeting Room A
25 Green Street,

Ipswich



We want to hear from you!

The community is invited to participate in two rounds of
listening sessions on the future of our elementary
school buildings. There are four total listening session
options per round with each following the same format
to accommodate as many participants as possible.
These sessions will be held in person and open to the
entire community. The public is welcome and strongly
encouraged to attend a session in each round. Both
rounds will be led by an outside facilitator.

This first round will include an update on the current
state of the elementary school buildings and a
discussion with some framing questions around
community values. 

The second round of listening sessions are scheduled
for September 27 and October 12 and will be based on
feedback from the first round, with discussions focused
on possible paths forward.

LISTENING SESSIONSLISTENING SESSIONS
Community 
The Ipswich School Committee invites you to participate in

on the future of our elementary school buildings



The School Committee is committed to a transparent
and inclusive process, and hopes the community will

bring their ideas and enthusiasm about what a future
elementary experience might look like for our

youngest learners.

Can't make a meeting, but still
want your voice heard? 



Stay tuned for a survey in the
next few weeks to submit your

thoughts!

July 26
4:00-5:30 PM
7:00-8:30 PM

ROUND  1

August 2
*REMOTE*

7:00-8:30 PM

October 19
*REMOTE*

7:00-8:30 PM

*Remote meetings will be held through Zoom. 
A link to the meeting will be posted on the

homepage of the district website ONE WEEK
prior to the meeting.

Website: www.ipsk12.net


